
   
 

 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: David Gill, Parks & Recreation Director  

DATE: November 28, 2018  

SUBJECT:  The Friends of the Concord City Auditorium Memorandum of Understanding 

 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Accept this report to authorize the City Manager to enter into the attached Memorandum of 

Understanding (the “Agreement”) with The Friends of the Concord City Auditorium (the 

“Friends”) to maintain the City of Concord Auditorium (the “Audi”) so that it may continue to 

operate as a community theater and venue for public meetings and gatherings.  

 

Background  

 

The City previously entered into an Agreement with the Friends, dated April 29, 2009.  The 

Parties have since updated the 2009 Agreement.   

 

The term of this Agreement is effective from December 17, 2018 through August 31, 2023, and 

may be extended by mutual consent of the Parties.   

 

Discussion 
  

Accordingly, the Parks & Recreation Department requests that the City Council authorize the 

City Manager to enter into the attached Agreement as the City Manager may deem appropriate.   

CITY OF CONCORD 
 

 

 


